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4 Generations
of Halton Hills
Families enjoy their

FREEDOM
because of our local

VETERANS

You are invited to pay tribute to their
sacrifices & achievements both at 

home & overseas

Thurs. May 3rd, 2012

Our Silent Walk begins
at 7:00 p.m. at the

Legion Br. 120, Georgetown
127 Mill St.,
Georgetown

Come & shake a veteran’s hand. 
Thank them for your freedom. 

Candles will be available at the legion after 6:00 pm for $5.00

Keeping The Memory Alive

Acton Legion hams it up for its popular roll

Last Saturday afternoon was a great 
success with the ham roll. There were 
lots of games and the afternoon was 

fi lled with good fun for all. The execu-
tive would like to thank Kathy and Al-
lan Hall, Mac Mackenzie, Gary Dance, 
Tony Rouse, Peg Graham, George and 
Alice DeRabbie, John Wagg, Mike Hed-
ley, Gloria Baker, Shelly Lindsay, Ma-
rie Prueter, Cathy Munday and Sharon 
Graham for all of their help. I hope 
that I have not forgotten anyone, but 

By SHARON A. GRAHAM
Acton Legion news

The winners of the ham were Lyle and Ma-
rie Prueter.

if I did you know who you are. 
A special thank you to all of the 
members and guests. Without 
you this day would not hap-
pen. 

Just a reminder to all that 
the branch will be open from 
12 noon till 6 p.m. on Good Fri-
day. There will be no euchre on 
this Friday evening. 

We have live entertainment 
with Bruce Hare on April 14 in 
the games room. This will be 
after the meat draw. We hope 
to see you all there. All are wel-
come. 

April 16th is the next gen-
eral meeting. This will be held 
in the ladies lounge. This is the 
last general meeting before the 
elections that will take place on 
May 15th.

Happy Easter.

There are still some spaces 
in some spring preschool pro-
grams (infants to 5 years of 
age) offered by Halton Hills 
Public Library. Programs begin 
this month.  

Please visit www.hhpl.on.ca 
or call 905-873-2681 ext. 2520 
or 519-853-0301 for more in-
formation.

Still time to register 
for library programs


